
 
 

 

Date: Dec 16, 2009 

From: MSC Shanghai Representative Office  

To: All booking agents and clients 

Subject: REMINDER -- MOT Requirement regarding Non-Licensed NVOCC 

 

 

Further to our previous notice in regard to non-licensed NVOCC, we would like to reiterate and 

remind all clients/booking agents to make sure to strictly comply to MOT (Ministry of 

Transportation) regulation without failure.  

 

This includes: 

• MSC will NOT quote rate to non-license NVOCC. 

• The party shown in “Shipper” column on MSC B/L shall be either a licensed NVOCC or 

direct vendor / supplier (i.e. factory or trading company who is legal “Foreign Trade 

Dealer” registered at Ministry of Commerce). 

 

All booking agents are required to always verify NVOCC qualification via MOT website 

(http://www.moc.gov.cn) and Chinese Shipping website (http://www.chineseshipping.com.cn) 

before submitting booking to MSC. Otherwise, booking agent / shipper shall take full 

responsibility for all risks and penalties that may arise.  

 

Thank you for your high attention. Please feel free to contact our team if any questions or doubts.  
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